
 
 

 
 

June 14, 2006 
 
From The Secretary’s Corner-Did You Know?  
That these are the Headlines from the Year 2029:  
Ozone created by electric cards now killing millions 
in the seventh largest country in the world,  
Mexifornia, formerly known as California.  White 
minorities still trying to have English recognized as 
Mexifornia’s third language.  Spotted Owl plague 
threatens northwestern United States crops and 
livestock.  Baby conceived naturally - scientists 
stumped.  Couple petitions court to reinstate 
heterosexual marriage.  To be continued…. 
 
Raffle - Tonight’s raffle prize, a gift certificate for 
movie tickets donated by John Hewitt, was won by 
Bill Daviero.  In addition, Emily, our exchange 
student, donated two watches which were won by 
Frank Butterworth and Bob Packer.  
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were donated tonight by 
Tony Wagner, Jean Bugbee, Jack Kennealy, Frank 
Butterworth, Janet McLaughlin, John LoBosco, 
Thurston Holt, Wayne Goodrich, Anne Swift-
Kayatta, Bill Daviero, Bob Danielson, David 
Lourie, John Linehan, Dick Yerxa, John Eliassen 
and Peter Cotter. 
 
Road Race - Dave Bagdasarian is looking for 
members to join the Road Race committee.  The 
committee meets most Friday mornings at 7:15am 
at Tim Horton’s, Millcreek, South Portland.  The 
date for the race has been set for August 16. 
 
Dues Increase - Last week, after much discussion, 
a motion was made to temporarily table a vote on 
the increase of dues from $132 per year to $154 per 
year.  More information will be forthcoming. 
 
Family Fun Day - A sign up sheet was passed 
around for Family Fun Day, scheduled for Saturday, 
June 17.  More help is needed on the 1-4pm shift 
and the 4-7pm shift.  If you can help, please contact 
Tony or just show up. 
 
Soup Kitchen Wrap Up - Joe Conroy wishes to 
thank Bob Packer, Thurston Holt, Tony Wagner, 
Marc Mutty & Pam, Dave Bagdasarian, Peter & 
Kathy Cotter and Jim & Vicke Russell and their 
daughters, Tori and Annie, for helping at tonight’s 
Soup Kitchen.  Our next opportunity to serve is 
Tuesday, July 11.   
 
PSO Concert - The concert is scheduled for Friday, 
June 30 from 4-10pm.  If you are planning on 
working at this event, you need to contact Tony 
Wagner immediately as he needs to get a count of 
tickets to hand out to all the workers. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Changeover Night - This event is scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 28 at DiMillo’s Restaurant.  
There is a meal choice of either chicken or sirloin at 
a cost of $27/person.  If you have not yet signed up, 
but are planning on attending, please contact Joan 
Frustaci at 767-2490. 
 
Foundation Minute - Tony Wagner would like to 
remind anyone who is still interested in donating to 
the Foundation that you need to do it ASAP to get 
the credit in for this year.  The same applies if you 
are interested in donating for Mick Maher’s Paul 
Harris Fellow. 
 
Program - Tonight’s speaker was our exchange 
student, Emily Yang.  Emily gave a nice video 
presentation to the club highlighting her experiences 
this year.  She wished to thank the club, the Ehler’s 
family and especially Nancy Hawes for all their 
warmth and support.  Emily is pursuing a major in 
design next year in Taiwan, but hopes to come back 
some time to the U.S.  We wish her all the best in 
her future endeavors.  It has been a privilege to 
know her.  Good luck, Emily. 
 
Upcoming Events 
-June 17 - Family Fun Day 
-June 21 - Alan Hawkins (Kathy Ray, P.C.) 
-June 28 - Changeover Night 
-June 30 - PSO Concert 
-July 5 - Club Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
June 21 
Song  Conroy 
Invocation Kourakos 
Raffle Gift Hobbs 
Conductor Gemme 
 
June 28 
Song  K.Cotter 
Invocation Linehan 
Raffle Gift Holt 
Conductor Goodglass 
 
July 5 
Song  Danielson 
Invocation LoBosco 
Raffle Gift Kennealy 
Conductor Goodrich 
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